
Thought and Memory 

1.)  

2.) 

3.) 

JOB WEATHER KINDESS 
“I’d like to welcome Mike 
Salinger, a representative from 
the Department of Wildlife.” 

“He’s outside, walking across 
the snow-covered field in front 
of the hospital.” 

“Celia takes a napkin and dabs 
beads of gravy from his beard.” 

“She’s been working double-
shifts as often as she can 
because she needs the money.” 

“The winter is cold this year, 
colder than any on record.” 

“She brings the old man dinner. 
She shouldn’t; it’s an orderly’s 
job, but it’s getting cold, and 
besides, he has no one else.” 

“On her way out of work, Celia 
is handed an envelope. Inside is 
a pink slip, and a card that reads 
Happy Holidays.” 

“…the longest cold snap in 
recent years continues, plunging 
temperatures to below-normal 
levels and breaking records all 
over the country.” 

“‘Bring it to me,’ the old man 
says. ‘I’m good with birds. I’ll 
make it better’” 

 

4.) I believe Celia has brought joy to Woidan, considering he seems quite happy whenever he sees her, 

going out of her way to spend time with him and look after him and she acts very caring towards him 

despite not quite understanding his ramblings. 

5.)  Everyone expected Bigfoot to be some sort of raging, crazed, monster. But truth be told, he was 

quite the opposite. Turns out he lived in a large private cave way up in the Swiss Alps, and liked to spend 

his time reading up on scientific, mathematic, and historical studies in his free time. When he was 

eventually discovered while on a vacation to France, Bigfoot was able to speak the language fluently, 

and explain to authorities almost everything about his story in great detail, turns out that’s because he’s 

also studied over 50 languages, and wishes to learn even more! Bigfoot soon became even more of a 

phenomenon than he already was, being invited onto podcasts, news interviews, and he was even a 

featured guest on SNL, something he never would have dreamed of achieving while living in Switzerland. 

 

The whole world had its eyes on Bigfoot at this point, and it was clear that he could pursue 

almost any career path he wished to. Many expected him to go into the sciences, specifically chemistry, 

but much to everyone’s surprise, he’s managed to settle down in Tofino British Columbia, and has been 

doing his dream job of being a surf instructor for over 5 years. 

 

 While being a surf instructor is a fairly well-paying job as is, Bigfoot has a secondary career that 

shockingly few people know about. If you’ve ever read a book by Rodney Snowford, you were actually 

reading a book written by the big man himself. His most notable book: Flying over Spilt Milk has sold an 

estimated 2.14 million copies in its three-year lifetime alone. 



  

 It really does go without saying that Bigfoot has come a long way. From a myth, to a beloved 

celebrity icon, Bigfoot is someone history wouldn’t dream of forgetting. 


